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NOTICE 
 

 

The North Ridgeville Civil Service Commission has 

rescheduled their Regular Meeting that was to be held 

Tuesday, March 20, 2018 at 6:30P.M. to Monday, March 12, 

2018 at 6:30P.M. 

 

 
By order of the North Ridgeville Civil Service Commission 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
March 2, 2018 

James Yost, Chairman 
Donna Tjotjos, Civil Service Recording Secretary 
 

Nicholas Ciofani, Vice Chairperson 
    Michael Crevda, Secretary 


